


State of Wisconsin \ DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

George E. M•yw 
S8Cl'etary 

November 7, 1994 

Mr. Walt Brinkmann 
RMT Inc. 
744 Heartland Trail 
P.O. Box 8923 
Madison, WI 53708-8923 

SUBJECT: Statement of Qualifications, C. M. Christiansen Project 

Dear Mr. Brinkmann: 

101 South Webetar Street 
Boll 7921 

Madleon. W•corwin 63707 
TELEPHONE 608-266-2621 

TELEFAX 808-267-3679 
TDD 608·267-6897 

The Department of Natural Resources intends to select a consultant for an environmental site investigation of the 
C. M. Christiansen property near Phelps, Wisconsin. Your firm has been selected by the Department's consultant 
selection committee to submit a statement of qualifications. 

Please submit the following information on three or fewer type-written pages. Do not send us your "standard" 
public relations information. 

1. A description of your firm's experience with similar projects including investigation and remediation of 
soils and sediments contaminated with pentachlorophenol. 

2. A list of the staff in your firm who would be assigned to the project and a description of their relevant 
project experience. 

3. A description of any equipmentnaboratory facilities which your firm has available for this project. 

4. A list of any portions of the Scope of Work which would be subcontracted to other firms and who whose 
subcontractors are likely to be. 

5. A statement indicating why you believe your firms would be the best qualified for this project. 

Your response will be evaluated and selected firms which appear to be best qualified will be requested to submit 
proposals and cost estimates. Enclosed are the Scope of Work for the proposed project and a copy of the 
Department's standard contract language. Please submit your response no later than November 22, 1994. 

Sincerely, 

David R. Behn 
Purchasing Agent 

enclosures 
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DA~E; November 7, 1994 

TO: TRIG SOLBERG 

TAX NO. 715-356-7871 

FROM! P. C. CHRISTlANSEN 
P.O. BOX 100 
PHELPS, WI 54554 
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l) DOES THE WDNR KNOW OF AN ACCEPTABLE TREATMENT FOR SOIL 

POTENTIALLi CONTAMINATED WITH PCP'S (OF PENTA AND t2 
FUEL OIL SOLUTION), AS OPPOSED TO SOIL REMOVAL ANO 

OFF-SlTE DEPOSIT? 

2) WHAT IS THE IDENTIFICATION (NAME, ETC.) OF SAME? 

3) WHAT ARE SOME OF THE SOURCES OF SAME? 

4) WHERE CAN WE OBTAIN THE PROPER INFORMATION ON SAME? 

THANK YOU! 

P.c.c. 
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